
                                                    

 

 

            

       

 
 

 
Congratulations! Scott Kremser Jr. Senior at OHFS, He was 

nominated by his electricity teacher, Mr. Bench. 

 

Congratulations! Malik Luna-Nash, Junior at SHS. He was nominated 

by his gaming teacher, Mrs. Kirk. 

 

 
CAS FFA chapter officers and members attended the 2015 annual 

Chapter Officers Leadership Conference held at the Florida FFA 

Leadership Training Center in Haines City. 
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The CAS FFA chapter held its second annual fall gathering with a 

Halloween theme.  Members carved pumpkins, bobbed for apples, and 

watched an outdoor movie, reflected by a campfire. 

 

 
SPC’s Vet Tech students working along side CAS Vet students to 

practice medical skills on our large animals. 

Jeremy Hartog,  

Junior at OFHS. 

CAS construction 

tech student called 

to the stage for a 

magic trick at the 

National IEC 

meeting held 

in Tampa this 

month. 
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